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	THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION




EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIODPRIVATE 

On the June 10, 2004

Interbasin Transfer Act Staff Recommendation

 For the Town of Reading

Admission to the MWRA Water Works System

The Massachusetts Water Resources Commission hereby gives notice that the public comment period on the June 10, 2004 Interbasin Transfer Act Staff Recommendation for the Town of Reading’s request for admission to the MWRA Water Works System has been extended to July 31, 2004.

Written comments addressed to the Water Resources Commission, can be sent to the attention of Michele Drury, DCR, Office of Water Resources, 251 Causeway Street, Boston, MA 02114, (fax: 617-626-1455; email: michele.drury@state.ma.us) until 5 PM on that date.
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